
Year 2 

Term 5 – April & 
May 2019 

How does your 
garden grow? 

 

Online learning 

Mathletics, Spellodrome and Purple Mash 
have been updated to include activities to 
support this terms learning. 

Reading Challenge 

We would like the children to 
continue to read 5 times a 

week from a range of quality 
texts. Don’t forget if you read 

one of your SATs revision 
papers you can write that in 
your reading book and it will 

count   

Computing 

There are 5 areas of computing: 
programming, multimedia, technology 
in our lives, e-safety and handling data. 
This term we will be thinking about if 
everything we read on the internet is 
true, making talking posters and 
continuing with our programming 
curriculum alongside Purple Mash. 

English 

In English, we are looking at the story ‘The 
Tin Forest’ by Helen Ward, and will be 
writing setting and character descriptions 
as well as a new version of the story. Then 
we will move on to non-fiction writing such 
as persuasive writing and explanations. 
The children will be developing their editing 
skills so that we can go back into a piece of 
work and make key changes. As well as 
this, we will continue to develop our use of 
Year 2 punctuation including commas in a 
list, contractions, possessive apostrophes 
as well as using different suffix endings.  

Maths 

This term we will be revisiting learning from the 
previous terms to consolidate skills. We will be 
investigating the commutativity between number facts 
in multiplication and division. As well as this we will be 
investigating addition and subtraction including 
money. In Arithmetic we will continue to investigate 
partitioning as well as moving onto finding the 
difference between numbers and solving division 
problems. We will continue to do our Times Table 
Rock Star texts three times a week and will embed 
these skills in our arithmetic lessons.  

 

R.E. 

The children will 
be learning 
about Islam in 
RE and thinking 
how a place of 
worship can 
give someone a 

P.E. 

This term Mr 
Barnett will be 
focusing on cricket 
skills, gymnastics 
and dance. We will 
begin to prepare 
for Sports day as 
well.  

Whole school 

 

Our whole 
school value this 

term is  

 

Music 

We will be using the 
Charanga scheme to 
learn the friendship 
song and will also be 
listening to a range of 
pop songs based on 
friendship.  

Key stage one SAT’s 

End of Key stage one 
assessments will be 
carried out in school 

during the entire month 
of May 2019. We look 
forward to seeing year 

two win the RLK 

Science  

In Science, the children are 
looking at plants. We will 
investigate what plants need to 
grow, measuring plant growth, the 
structure and function of seeds 
and bulbs and parts of plants that 
we eat.  

 

P.S.H.E.  

Our theme is Relationships. We will be 
talking about all different sorts of family 
groups we live in, keeping safe (exploring 
physical contact), friends & conflict, 
secrets and celebrating what make our 
own family special. 
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